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Dear Candidate,

We believe that gun control would be a bad decision because taking away

people's guns would cause rebellion and outbreaks. Also, the reasons for

taking away guns is for the reason that they are dangerous and oftentimes

used for shootings. But realistically if we take away guns, people will find other

sources of weaponry. After they find alternatives for guns the citizens will no

longer have a form of protection. It also goes against the 2nd amendment that

states the right to keep and bear arms. All of this considered, we will allow

guns but ban all fully automatic and military grade firearms. We will ban

automatic guns to citizens because there is no real reason to have one except

for sport and they will still have many options of other guns to have. We will

also make more restrictions on buying them. Each person must go through a

background check, have a mental wellness exam, and no one who has been

in jail in the past year is permitted to own a firearm.

Sincerely,

Ronelle Schamp
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